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Monday 5th February  

Dear Mrs Turner,  

PE lessons in your school are very fun, exciting, and well-equipped for 

everyone in your school but little children around the world are making these 

footballs and bibbs for are school and are forced into child labour in Pakistan and 

many other countries.  

Whilst your children get to play with footballs children in Pakistan are hand 

stitching them with their parents. These children should not be working in factories 

and be getting an education. 

Make sure you know where the equipment is being made because little 

children could be making these objects. Make sure people are being fair with money 

and it gets back to the people who made this stuff. 

Recently we have been reading this book ‘KICK’ by Mitch Jonson about a 

young boy called Budi who is forced into child labour and dreams of playing for the 

England football team. 

Many children dream of being taught by you instead of staying around 

machinery. These children make football boots and kits for your PE lessons. You 

need to try find child labour free equipment for your school.  

1 in 10 children are being forced into child labour. What would you do if you 

taught these children how bad would you feel. Can you imagine if your class was 

being taught into child labour how would you feel? How dreadful would that be? 

Around the globe the is little children that dream of being in your classroom 

instead of doing hard work for 11 hours straight nonstop. Your school needs to help 

get the money back to the people who made the stuff like the footballs, bibs an the 

pe equipment for our school.  

Let us make sure that child labour is not happening, and children are getting 

an education instead of working long hours in a dirty factory to help their family’s get 

the stuff they need they need to live.  

As our teacher we urge you to teach us to victory and put an end for child 

labour. Make sure that our PE equipment is child labour free.  

                                                                     Yours Sincerely 

                                                                                     Ruben  


